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Back to School

Posted on: September 10, 2018

Vienna and Berlin just got back from their first day of school for the year as | write this. London will start pre-school
at the end of the week. It was a very good summer and we got in some family time over the long weekends. The
girls are happy to be back with their friends and to meet their new teachers.

Although we had a very good summer, like last year, there were many who suffered from forest fires across North
America. It's hard to see this happen in such a dramatic fashion after an awful bout of fires in 2017. Our hearts go
out to anyone who dealt with fire or any other natural disasters in recent months.

Have a great start to the fall and to the new school year!

Bryce A. Borden
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